
In an effort to improve the safety 
and security of Avon’s 
residences and businesses, the 
Avon Police Department has 
implemented a Home Security 
Survey and Business Security 
Survey program. This program 
provides residents and 
businesses within the City the 
ability to contact the Avon 
Police and arrange for the 
scheduling of an Avon police 
officer to come and conduct an 
analysis of your current security 
measures and address what is 
being done correctly by you, 
your family or employees as 
well as improvements that can 
be made. 
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Process 

The survey will usually take 
approximately 30 minutes to 1 
hour depending on the size of 
the property.  After the survey 
is complete, you will receive a 
brief report with the results of 
the survey along with any 
suggestions to improve the 
security of the property. Often 
times the suggestions 
provided in the report are no 
cost or low-cost items.   

Disclaimer 
You may request the Department 
to visit your property and make 
recommendations on changes 
that may improve the security of 
the property. We will be using a 
form which is intended to point 
out to you some areas where 
improvements may be desirable. 
The recommendations are 
measures designed to make your 
property more secure from 
unauthorized entry. While there 
is no guarantee that you will not 
become the victim of a crime, by 
adopting these recommendations 

you may reduce your risk. The 
recommendations have been 
made in good faith and there is 
no guarantee, implied or stated, 
that you will not become the 
victim of a crime or theft. This is 
a free service offered by the 
Avon Police Department. You 
are free to use any of the ideas 
we suggest, but the City and its 
police officers or other 
employees are not liable should 
you become the victim of a 
crime after the survey is 
conducted, regardless of what 
you may have chosen to 
implement. 
   

             	

A security survey is a 
confidential, in-depth written 
report that evaluates the existing 
security and procedures of a 
premise. A private home, for 
example, may only entail locks, 
doors, windows and an alarm 
system. A corporate facility may 
require addressing a much wider 
range of needs, such as closed-
circuit television, electronic 
access control, fencing, security 
lighting, mail handling and 
visitor screening procedures.  
 
The survey will address security 
vulnerabilities and outline 
corrective measures. The 
Department provides this service 
free of charge. The 
Avon Police Department 
provides security surveys 
to residents and businesses within 
the City. The surveys are 
conducted by Officers of the 
Avon Police Department, who 
have received specialized training 
in crime prevention/ residential 
security.	

            	

Security 
Surveys 

For Quest ions  or  
to  schedule  a  

Securi ty  Survey ,  
contact :  

Lt. Keith Haag 
36145 Detroit Road 

Avon, OH 44011 
Phone: 440-934-7939 
khaag@avonpd.com 


